LEOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Telephone: 641974/5

29th July, 1963.

Dear Sir,

8.8, IWAPPU®

With reference to your letter dated 20th
June, 1963, addressed to Finska Ingfartygs Aktie-
bolaget, we have now received a letter from the
ship's owners, asking for a year's class extension
for the Special Survey, due August, 1963.

The vessel is now in this port, and your
early instructions are awaited.

Yours faithfully,

R A~

L. Lofgren,
The Secretary,
LONDON.
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